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April 23, 2021 
 

 

 

Letter from Our Pastor 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

It was so wonderful to see many of you at our in-person Sunday Service this past year. I 
was reminded once again of just how beautiful and unique our community is, and how 
valuable it is for us to connect with each other more. Looking forward to seeing you again 
next Sunday, May 2nd for another in-person service, with the option to participate virtually 
if desired. We hope to continue meeting in-person every 2 weeks for the next 2 months, 
but will keep you informed of any changes.  
 

Tomorrow we will be hosting a Blessing Ceremony for 6 couples from our community. 
Please join me in congratulating these beautiful couples as they begin this journey, and 
offer prayers for their happiness as new husbands and wives. You are welcome to come 
and support the couples in person at 8pm tomorrow evening, or connect to the live 
broadcast from Korea in your home. Details are below.  
 

This Sunday, April 24 we are very excited to host our national president Naokimi Ushiroda 
during our Virtual D3 Sunday Gathering beginning at 12:15pm. Our gathering will begin 
with reflection and sharing. Then President Naokimi will share a special message for our 
D3 Community, and we'll open it up for Q&A. I hope you can join us for this unique 
opportunity to connect with our president more personally. 
 

We want to celebrate the upcoming Holy Days together, and will be opening up our Clifton 
Family Church this Monday for an in-person service and fellowship with dinner and an 
Offering Table. If I don't see you there, hope you have a Very Happy Heavenly Parents' 
Day and True Parents' Birthday! 
 

Wishing you abundant love and blessings in the coming week! 
  

Sincerely,  
Pastor Crescentia 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

June 5th at 6pm | Virtual Celebration  
 

Invite your family, friends, neighbors, and guests 

to be inspired by the message of True Mother 
 



 

 

I'm Going 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Saturday, April 24, at 8:30 p.m 

 

Join us in viewing the Cosmic Blessing Festival celebrating the 61st Anniversary of True 
Parents' Holy Wedding. Please click on the link below as we join in with the rest of the 
world in this beautiful ceremony.  

 

View Here  

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Join By Zoom Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 



 

 

Monday April 26, at 6pm at Clifton Family Church 

In-Person/via Zoom with Fellowship and Holy Day Offering 
 

There will be a pledge service for the 54th Heavenly Parent’s Day and the 62nd
 True 

Parents’ Day on Monday evening, April 26 (Tuesday morning, April 27, in Korea).  
 

We will have a celebration at the Clifton Family Church in conjunction with the 
public broadcast. The program will begin at 6pm, doors will open at 5:30pm. We will 
celebrate with a dinner and offering table foods during the entertainment. Hope you can 
join us.  
 

We need volunteers to help with preparing the Offering Food. Please contact Mrs. Eriko 
Endo at 973-653-6684 if you can help.  
  
This is also the time to bring our gifts to True Parents. We invite you to make your Holy 
Day Offering today. Those families who make an offering of $210 or more will have 
their names written on a special Hyojeong Offering Paper prepared at the HJ 
CheonBo Training Center, which will be offered at the ceremony to mark the completion 
of the basic construction of Cheon Won Gung.  

 

Make Your Offering  

  

 

  

  

 

  

2021 Hyojeong CheonBo Great Works 

Commemorating True Parents' 61st Holy Wedding Anniversary 
 

 

 

In-Person Great Works April 30th at Clifton Family Church 

4am EST | Doors will Open at 3am 

 

For those that have registered with HJ CheonBo Training Center in Korea who either: 
have difficulty connecting to the Internet from home, would like to participate in the 
Chanyang session or have special health conditions who need medical angels, you can 
participate in the sessions from our Clifton Family Church.  

 

Registration for this CheonBo's Great Works is now closed.  
For anyone who already registered for the Great Works that would like to attend in-person, 

please register below by April 28th.  
 

For more info, please contact Pastor Atsushi Takino: takino7@ optonline,net  
 

Register Here to participate In-Person at CFC 

  

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

A Special Grace Liberation and Blessing Ceremony 

for 430 Generation of Ancestors 
 

Next Workshop: Sunday May 22, 2021 
 

If you need help sending your information to HJ CheonBo (Cheong Pyeong), please send 
it to Mrs. Tomomi Ueda by May 2nd. Please make sure all information is correct by the 
due date.  
 

If you need more information, please click here.  
 

If you have any questions, 
please contact Mrs. Tomomi Ueda (tomomiueda,usa@ gmail,com)  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

National Family Service 

on Sundays at 11am 

 

Please make sure to join us in watching the live stream of the national service, 
which will be offered at 11AM EST to communities across the nation. 
 

It will be live streamed here: live.familyfed,org at 11AM. Enjoy the service from the 
comfort of your own home!  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

Make Your Appointment 
with Pastor Crescentia DeGoede 

  

 

Make Your Meeting with Assist. 
Pastor Atsushi Takino 

  

 

  

  

Devotion Reflection 
 

 

 

Share Your Reflection 

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

Reserve a Room 
 



 

 

 

 

In order to use the church property safely, all parties desiring to use the church 
property will need to complete a room request form online, and agree to the 
following regulations.  

 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

   

 

  

 
 


